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2018 RES-200

AWARD OF CONTRACT FOR PRIORITY DISPATCH SYSTEM

Public Safety Communications utilizes a Priority Dispatch System when answering 911 calls from the
public to insure callers receive the highest level of care possible, and there the appropriate responders
are dispatched in a timely manner. This contact is for five years and includes upgrades and technical
services. The department has used this program since 2002.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that Dane County enter into this Agreement with Priority Dispatch
Corporation, with the cost being $207,360.



